
J.B. Stephens Family!!! 

 

I am incredibly excited to introduce myself!  My name is Adam Sherman and I 

am the new Physical Education teacher here!  I can’t wait to get started on 

January 7th! 

 

I have spent the last 3 years at G-CHS as a Social Studies and Physical Education 

teacher!  I am very excited and energized to make the move to elementary 

school, especially a great school culture like J.B. Stephens!  

 

We are going to have so much fun!  We will be focusing on our athletic and social 

skills along with our Physical Fitness!  It will be a very energetic gymnasium and 

we’re going to get our 30 minutes worth everyday that we meet! 

 

I look forward to meeting everyone and communicating with everyone! Please 

don’t hesitate to contact me! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Adam Sherman  

asherman@gcsc.k12.in.us 

 

 

 


